
	 Victorian	Maritime	Industry	

Inaugural	Social	Event	
	

SEEKING	EXPRESSIONS	OF	INTEREST	
The	Victorian	Maritime	Industry	is	incredibly	proud,	rich	in	history,	and	amazingly	
diverse.	So	much	so	that	many	of	us	are	unaware	just	how	deep	in	experience	and	
diversity	our	local	industry	really	is.	To	promote	this,	the	Royal	Institution	of	Naval	
Architects	and	the	Institute	of	Marine	Engineering,	Science	&	Technology,	are	proud	
to	announce	that	they	are	planning	the	inaugural	Victorian	Maritime	Industry	social	
event.	
	
The	event	is	being	planned	for	Friday,	25	August	2017,	at	the	Boat	Builders	Yard	on	
South	Wharf,	and	will	bring	together	maritime	industry	groups	from	across	Victoria,	
including	offshore,	commercial,	defence,	government	and	recreation,	as	well	as	
other	organisations	such	as	the	Universities	and	Trade	Colleges,	that	are	vital	to	the	
future	of	our	industry.		
	
Throughout	the	night,	presentations	from	various	industry	representatives	are	being	
planned	to	improve	awareness	of	our	industry,	to	encourage	engagement,	and	
identify	where	new	collaborative	bonds	can	be	formed.	
	
The	cost	is	expected	to	be	around	$60,	for	an	all-inclusive	food	and	drink	package.	
To	ensure	we	sufficiently	cater	for	the	event,		please	register	your	expressions	of	
interest	via	the	contact	below,	by	14	July	2017.	
	
If	your	company	or	organisation	would	like	to	sponsor	the	event	then	we’d	love	to	
hear	from	you.	Together	we	can	continue	to	grow	the	event	and	grow	industry	
participation.	In	return,	we	will	ensure	that	your	company	or	organisation	is	
appropriately	recognised	on	future	promotional	material.	

To	register	your	interest,	please	contact	Jesse	Millar,	
Vice	President	of	RINA	Australian	Division:	
Jesse.m.millar@leidos.com	


